[e] Request For Proposal #23-04

David C Kloote <dkloote@aol.com>
Mon 5/8/2023 12:10 PM

To: Hatch, Jay <jhatch@madeirabeachfl.gov>
Mr. Hatch,

This responds to the City's request for proposal #23-04.

We have visited the site and have interest in assisting the City with Reflection Pond Repair and Upgrades. Given the
lack of as-built information and concealed conditions, it is our opinion, the work could be value-

engineered successfully to complete Part B Scope of Services listed on page 7 of the RFP. We would propose to
negotiate with the City with respect to schedule and probable costs to repair and upgrade.

We would be happy to meet with the City to discuss details if you would like to pursue this course of action.

Thank you

Dave Kloote
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Confidentiality Notice: The information included in this e-mail, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain information that is
confidential. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or similar action is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all
copies of the original message immediately

Disclaimer: Under Florida law (Florida Statute 668.6076), email addresses are public records. If you do not want your
email address released in response to a public records request, please do not send electronic mail to the City of Madeira
Beach. Instead, contact the appropriate department/division.
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